
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: August 16, 2022 
Re: Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreement Amendment – Walton County School District 
 
 
The 2022-2023 Walton County School District Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreement is being amended with course offerings per 
high school site to replace a common list of courses that high schools may or may not be able to teach based on faculty qualification 
requirements. The current agreement allows the District to request and provide the four courses on any of their high school campuses: 
College Algebra, Statistics, English Composition I, and Environmental Science. This newly amended agreement enables each school to 
offer the courses most needed by their students (up to 24% of the associate degree) and allows the schools to utilize current instructional 
staff who hold the appropriate credentials to teach the college-credit course. All staff members serving as Adjunct Instructors on the 
high school campus will continue to be evaluated with the same process as all other NWFSC instructors. 
 
The College supports requests for dual enrollment course offerings for the 2022-2023 school year as follows at the following sites: 
 
Freeport High School 
 Environment Science 
 College Algebra 
 Statistics 
  
Paxton School 
 General Biology 
 
South Walton High School 
 College Algebra 
 English Composition I 
 English Composition II 
 Principles of Biology Lecture/Lab* 
 
Walton High School 
 Statistics 
 
*The amended Agreement will have additional language stating that Walton County School District agrees to provide all lab equipment, 
supplies, and materials associated with the course BSC1010C Principals of Biology Lecture/Lab to be taught at South Walton High 
School.  The Science Lab Fee will be removed when the class is added to the NWFSC schedule, as material and consumable costs will 
be paid by the high school.  
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves the amended Agreement, as presented. 
 


